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Greenville Tool & Die Company has purchased a second larger 5 

Axis Mill. The Okuma MU8000V-L 5 Axis Universal Vertical       

Machining Center with High Speed High Accuracy Trunnion         

Table will be delivered to Greenville Tool and Die in late October. 

GTD remains vigilant of our commitment to provide leadership, 

equipment, facilities, and training to our staff. With this foundation 

we continuously improve our processes to deliver the highest 

quality to our customers. Learn more about our equipment and 

capabilities at www.gtd.com 

 

Wheeler’s Walkers was the top 

team in the 2020 Relay for Life 

raising $3,049 to help fight cancer. 

Our own Mici Bos placed 2nd in 

the Endurance Walker Challenge. 

Thank you all for your support.  

We would like to wish the following 
GTD employees a Happy Birthday: 
 

8/1…….…Tony Walker               
8/3.....…..Paul Fyolek 
8/3…...….Terry Swan 
8/8……….Kyle Noble 
8/12.…….Kerry Jahns        
8/12……..Tim Jakeway 
8/15.…….Brian Schmid 
8/17……..Dave Hendricks 
8/17……..James Mankel 
8/17…….Ashton Ingersoll 
8/19…….Doug Sanders 
8/26…….Devin Cunningham 
8/27…….Justin Goins 
8/31.……Ryan Teegardin 

Greenville Tool & Die will be 
closed on Monday, September 7th 
in observance of Labor Day.  
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Alex Schroder 
Apprentice Diemaker 

Noah Swan 
Co-Op Student          

           

Nick Kaufman 
Journeyman Diemaker 

           

  

Trever Miller 
Co-Op Student          

           

Taylor Hoy 
Co-Op Student          

           

Larry Ruthruff 
Tool & Die Maker/CNC Machinist 

         Brett  Tomkinson 
            Tool & Die Maker/CNC Machinist/Die Designer 

 
 

Josh  Brewington 
Tool & Die Maker/CNC Machinist 

Congratulations to these gentleman who have completed all 

the requirements at Montcalm Community College and have 

earned additional Journeyman certifications. 

Congratulations 

to Trent 

Heintzelman who 

has earned Jour-

neyman certifica-

tion as a tool and 

die maker from 

the US Depart-

ment of Labor.  

Congratulations 

to our apprentice 

Bill Patterson, 

who has earned 

the Skilled 

Trades Machinist 

certificate and 

the Machine Tool 

Operation certifi-

cate from MCC  

Congratulations to  

Devyn Cunningham,     

Ashton Ingersoll, and 

John Mallory (pictured 

left to right) who were re-

cently hired full time into 

our apprentice program. 


